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February Calendar

. 1: Discussion: JToe Boyvle
Program: John Able
“Drreams™
Refreshments: Marilyn Kaminski

. B 9:30 a.m. Board Meeting
. B: DMscussion: Liz Dudash

Program: Retsuko Sims
“A Buddhist Monks"s New Vision in

Japan”
Refreshments:
15: Share Sunday
15: Discussion: Joan Burns
Program: Jeffrey Harper
“Attack of the Anti Valentinarians™
Refreshments: Frances Harper
20: FELLOWSHIFP DINNER
22: 930 am. Program Commifles
meeting
22: Discussion: Alan Nelson
Program: Charles Harshbarger
“I Cannot Tell a Lie™
Refreshments:
UULF
Birthdays and Anniversaries
.4 Loren Damewood
. 6 Patrick Foley
.18 Beth Marshall
21 Patricia Chase
UULF

President’s Message

Dioes it seem to you that time is
speading up or is it just me? We do evidently
perceive time to pass more slowly the younger
W are.

It seems like only vesterday that two
fellowships merged to create our Fellowship,
but it has been twenty-five years. What a great
ride it has been_ I can't wait to see what the next
quarter century brings.

How fortunate we are 1o have in our
small group several renowned professors, a
Unitarian Universalist minister as well as many
other extraordinarily talented individuals. My
experience tells me that such talent is par for
the course in UL groups. Perhaps it is more
evident because of our relatively small size.

I can report to you that the Fellowship is
strong and healthy both fiscally and spiritually
(if I may be so bold as to use that term). We
have recently gained several new members and
the program committee has done a splendid job
of scheduling a diverse and strong series of
programs for the coming months. Our state of
the union is well. Ler's all enjoy the ride this
year.

Michael Davis

ULF

The Fellowship has two new members:
Joe Boyle, III and Bob Collette. Welcome!

(L
If vou should be in need of a minister,
Rev. Katy Korb is on call for the Fellowship.
Her number is 727 570-2901 .

LUUF
Flease silence vour cell phones
and other electronic devices during the
Service.
LUUF



MOVIE NIGHT

Join us at the
Fellowship for the
film “A Midsummer
Night’s Dream™,
Friday. Feb. 13th at
7:00 p.m. at the
Fellowship.
Popcorn will be
provided. Bring
drinks and snacks to
share.

We have several people at the Fellowship
who are very sensitive to perfume. Please keep
this in mind on Sunday momings.

BREAKFAST

Meet us for Breakfast at 9 am. on
Tuesdays at Kissin' Cuzzins, 34th St and 10th Ave
N.

GOODSEARCH AND GOODSHOP

Check them out online. If you use them,
enter your charity as UUUF and make a donation
to the Fellowship at their expense. Goodshop lists
coupons and specials at most of the popular
shopping sites online.

FREE CLINIC WISH LIST

Toiletries, over the counter medications
and supplies. non-perishable foods, office
supplies, pet food, socks, underwear, used
seasonal clothing. bed linens.

UULF

Unitanan Universalist
United Fellowship

PO Box 40311

St Petersburg, FL. 33743

ANNUAL FELLOWSHIP DINNER
Friday, February 27th at the Fellowship

6:30 p.m. Wine and Fellowship
7:00 p.m. Dinner
8:00 p.m. Entertainment!!

Join us for an evening of good food and
fabulous entertainment.

Pleasc RSVP by February 22nd to
Frances Harper 343-3718, Margarct Evans,
347-4266. or Liz Dudash. 363-3498. If you would
like to help with the dinner, please let us know.

UULF
ACLU Bill of Rights Dinner

The 23rd annual ACLU Bill of Rights
Dinner will be held on March 5th. Flyers and
reservation forms will be available on the front
table. Please plan to attend.
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